
Livonia Public School_______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
Date: March 29, 2017 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Churchill Bond Project 
 

We would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education on the 
Churchill Bond Project, specifically the Construction Manager and Painter.  
Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, April 10, 2017, Committee 
of the Whole Meeting.   

 
Paul Theriault, Plante Moran CRESA will update the Board on the Churchill Bond 
Project. 
 
Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran CRESA, will provide the Board with a 
binder with detailed information regarding the Churchill Bond Projects. 

 
 

PF/ko 
 

c: Board of Education 
 
  


